
 
 

Dear Friends:  

 

This past weekend, the Minnesota Vikings confirmed their decision to release Greg Jennings. Due to this 

news, we understand the concerns you may have regarding the future and direction of The Greg Jennings 

Foundation. We would like to take this time to reassure you that Greg and Nicole and The Greg Jennings 

Foundation will continue to remain committed to the foundation’s vision of improving the lives of all 

children through education in Minneapolis and his hometown of Kalamazoo, Michigan.  

 

On behalf of The Greg Jennings Foundation, we would like to thank the Minnesota Vikings organization 

for their support of Greg and his foundation and wish them the best. In the midst of Greg’s professional 

career transition, he and his wife will continue to raise their family in Minneapolis and still consider both 

Minneapolis and Kalamazoo home.  

 

Moving forward, The Greg Jennings Foundation will continue its impact within the Greater Kalamazoo 

and Minneapolis communities by providing our youth with the necessary resources and opportunities to 

reach their academic potential. Additionally, the foundation remains committed to our local communities 

by emphasizing the significance of youth academic achievement and after school programming through 

our BE GREAT Youth Initiative; including the BE GREAT After School Program Grant, the BE GREAT 

School Challenge and BE GREAT Back to School.  

 

As the year progresses, the foundation will continue to host its annual events. In Kalamazoo, the 7th 

Annual Greg Jennings Football & Cheer Camp will be held on Saturday, June 6, 2015 at Kalamazoo 

Central High School.  Greg and Nicole are proud to bring the 8th Annual Greg Jennings Celebrity Golf 

Classic to Minnesota, on Monday, June 22, 2015 at Rush Creek Golf Club with all proceeds to directly 

benefit The Greg Jennings Foundation. To learn more about way in which you can invest in the lives of 

our youth, please contact the foundation office to discuss opportunities to contribute in its various 

capacities.  

 

On behalf of Greg and Nicole Jennings, we would like to extend a special thanks for your support and 

contributions to The Greg Jennings Foundation. Your partnership and continued interest in the 

foundation’s endeavors has played an integral part in improving the lives of our youth and families. It 

has been a pleasure to have community leaders who are willing to extend valuable input and support to 

the foundation. We are privileged to continue to work with each of you and sincerely appreciate your 

dedication and advocacy in order to see Minneapolis and Kalamazoo youth and families lives changed 

for the better.  

 

Kindest Regards,   

 

 

 

Ebony Jennings 

Director of Programs & Events 


